(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

. Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor :

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ,
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfu‘lly

_MEHRDAD  KAIVANPOR

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Numbe

DRIVER 6O |
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Have'City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brightdn and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully’

A, Ao

[Fuli name of sender] SE €\ wA-"\ S ANJ
- [Badge Number] S‘ 2 %{_,\

P
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP :
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. :

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours ﬁa}bﬁu}l% ~~~~~~~~~~ ﬁ
i

[Full name of sendar] /\//.\,)éﬁ )DO (/Q M OHAM//MB\T
Badge Number
[Badge Number] 6209
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4-May 2018

March 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and _
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and -
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

P>

[Full name of sender] Pf\dL z3V, J ol
[Badge Number] \o \

~
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton \

BN11JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

~ Yours faithfully




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP b ‘
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writingAto you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018. ‘
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

DA S—
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JpP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails c'ircul)ated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

QDD VL 6‘)0)‘6

"o

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number]

s
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor '

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP :
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully /,4/

b5 |




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ,
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: R‘enewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licvence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi. Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

Wi,

AR (26 o)
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor :
Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

- March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
" For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
’ZZQ’S‘\C%
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager :

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP V
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
~ lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully J\

]
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor .

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BNI1 1JP

jim. whitelegg@brighton-hqve.gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsk.gov. uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local LicensedOperators and |
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully -

Nl G

e NECC ANTHONY Colc
G149

e
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN11JP

jim.whitelegg@brighton- hove gcsx.gov. uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator S
Licence last November | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

Thron Follacol 48177
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the [atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operatorsand
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s -

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the represehtations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours falthfully

[Full name of sender] TO W) S‘I‘QI{EM‘
[Badge Number] { b 2. 3
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton ‘

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

- Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

VIV

A A A AT ACD




" (To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.) _
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1P
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018 -
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licehce, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton -

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writingtoyou as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

bv{\“’ﬁ'bi l/\»(b\"'\
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.}
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private lee Operator s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the |atest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ;
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
~ Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithquy',7

-
-

-

e 7 ' '
EIREH ne ot sendar ﬂ/4£3 fﬂ Sgﬁﬂﬂaﬁg ) .
{33z | e .'.“. . g
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

~Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1P _
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

/31,
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| (To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council. -
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

<CVU\J S\MMO U-Jb$',
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council
2™ Floor ‘
Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP

jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk '

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and.
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

[Full name of sender] W, ~
[Badge Number] / 5/ 5
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
Licensing Manager
Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor
Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square
Brighton
BN1 1JP
- jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and -
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

g

(i <N

[Full name of sender]
[Badge Number] ( O F ) _

ABISLEAIS E NlwE D
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(To be received at _BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor ‘

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

[ totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

\\’,k W ALY

- Retel HoES
¢
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.’

| Yours faithfully

%@& éw{é ’ é'/é/’-'é: g /@@Qa

L3y
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1jP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfyjly

Geet L ,,,./P/M 7>
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton ‘

BN1 1P '
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the represenAtations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1iP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

f am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally suppor’t the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully




(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
- Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor ;

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's .Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private ere dﬁver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in.
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

'Eg%élf
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(Toi be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager :

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Pri\)ate Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I'am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

zardiar C OGN 1A CHA T
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House -

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal-due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully |
ARDA L. TAC
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP ,
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operatoré, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

P ool
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP . :
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

- Yours faithfully

AL | boose e 27,

Vel s
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton '

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear ‘Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
~ Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

L{Aéﬁélég <o 2L
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Yours faithf
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to'you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brightbn and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

_opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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{(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor '

" Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg
Licensing Manager
Brighton and Hove City Council
2" Floor
Bartholomew House
~ Bartholomew Square
Brighton
BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

297
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton
.BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
f am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

fam w.riting to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

A A \@a«%
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Lo Jp

Y

Yours faithfully
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
~ To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire ‘Operatok’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operatorsand
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
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{To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jjim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

~Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations béing made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

M C nENTOo QAN
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

. Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

W

Yours f&ihiully / ) | ,
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council .

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
| am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and

Hpvé Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully
/.
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2™ Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

M (%\/ZA
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.) »
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
'Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
lam writivng to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in’
opposing the renewal of Uber Bri ia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

ColileT DECE M-
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via émail or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

- BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk -

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
I totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully

L gpND marMoud

F39
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Councd

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

Dear Sir

Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018

March 2018

I am writing to you' as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

* For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator s

Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operétors, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully NA(LQ e

- N )
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the latest.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House
‘Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1iP
Jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018
Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.
For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and |
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.
| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in

opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours féithfully <

B.Qigf,u bwio hra’
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(To be received at BHHC by 23 March 2018 at the lateét.)
To be sent via email or post to:

Jim Whitelegg

Licensing Manager

Brighton and Hove City Council

2" Floor

Bartholomew House

Bartholomew Square

Brighton

BN1 1JP
jim.whitelegg@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk

March 2018

Dear Sir
Re: Renewal of Uber's Private Hire Operator’s Licence, 4 May 2018
I am writing to you as a Taxi/Private Hire driver licensed by Brighton and Hove City Council.

For the reasons set out in numerous emails circulated by the local Licensed Operators and
fellow members of the Taxi Trade Forum since the renewal of Uber’s Private Hire Operator’s
Licence last November, | oppose its renewal due on 4 May 2018.

| totally support the representations being made by the operators, namely Brighton and
Hove Streamline, Brighton and Hove Radio Cabs and Brighton and Hove City Cabs in
opposing the renewal of Uber Britannia’s licence here in Brighton and Hove.

Yours faithfully /‘

niEr 74 ey Alos
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